
It is our sad duty to have to inform you that on Tuesday 3 August 2021, during his holidays  

in Cambrils (Spain), our director and majority share holder Drs. Aart Korteland has suddenly 

passed away.  

Aart took over the more than 100-year-old family business Deno Compressors in 2004  

and expanded it into a solid, reputable and well-known enterprise in the maritime business 

with a world-wide clientele.  

In 2013 Aart reinforced the management of  his business by appointing his son  

Aart-Pieter as co-director.  Together they continued to expand and modernise  

the organization.  

Until the day of  his passing Aart remained totally and actively involved in the conduct  

of  the business.  

We will sorely miss his guidance and involvement.  

He leaves us with a sound company, which we will continue in the same spirit.

On behalf  of  the management and all staff,

Deno Compressors B.V.

Aart-Pieter Korteland

Managing Director


